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President’s Message 

“If you build it they will come” – this is a famous line in the movie “Field of Dreams” with Kevin Costner. That 

is what we the directors are hoping. We have renovated our Club Trentino (not the Casa Trentina). What have 

we done ?  Well let’s describe in sections. The Kitchen – better lighting, fresh coat of paint, racking and 

shelving on wheels (so no more carrying/stacking those 100 plus plates) and an industrial dishwasher that cleans 

20 plates in 2 minutes (no more hand scrubbing). The Bar – better lighting, fresh coat of paint and better 

ventilation to help keep our fabulous bartenders stay cool while they serve. Upstairs - replacement of the hot 

water tank and a general house cleaning to clear out things that are no longer needed. The Hall – fresh coat of 

paint, re-allocation of the display cases, some new wood flooring, new tiles in the entrance, new ceiling tiles, 

our Club flag, Italian flag and Canadian flag proudly displayed, many hidden and forgotten paintings from 

upstairs now hung on the Club Hall wall and finally two large flat screen TVs where we will regularly open the 

Club to various televised sporting events. So come one and all to see how the hard work of our volunteers has 

brought a new look to our Club.  On Friday September 28, 2012 from 7:30 onwards at 3300 Steeles Ave. West, 

we will have an open house to show the renovations we have done. Light snacks will be provided.  

Unfortunately there will be  no seating for this event as it is a meet and greet. 

Our new web site will also be open to all that day. We started with pictures of the events in February and we 

will continue to add pictures at every event. We also found old pictures upstairs that are now on our web site. 

As we continue to add to our web site, we ask that you please look for pictures that you have from past Trentini 

events and email those pictures to Ivo Finotti  ifinotti@clubtrentino.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

For any comments or suggestions or news or events to be inserted into our Baita, 

please telephone or email Aldo Cologna at cologna@sympatico.ca   (905) 676-9608 

or David Corazza at dcorazza@clubtrentino.ca (905) 832-6404 

Bimonthly Bulletin 

September  – October 

2012 

 

Important Dates 

September 28 : Club Open House 

October 5 : Club Opening 

October  27 : Oktoberfest / Valle di Gresta Dinner  

November 2 : Souls Commemoration  

November 16 at 8 pm: General Membership Meeting 

November 24 :  Hunters’ Moose Dinner  

December  2 : Bazaar 

December 15 : Christmas at the Club 
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Annual Trentino Picnic  
 
Tremendous success 
this year.  There were 
over 40 hamburgers 
served to children 
under 16 and 218 plates 
of salsicce e polenta.  
There were  more 
people than in recent memory including a lot of 
the new generation. 
 

As usual  volunteers made the 
sausages before the picnic and 
then cooked the polenta to 
perfection at the picnic. 
 

Thank you to all the 
volunteers.  Those who set up 
the picnic.  Those that made 
the sausages,  those that 
stirred the polenta and those 
that served. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

A special thanks to 
Maria Tanel and her 
team  for organizing all 
the children’s games 
including the tug of 
war. 



 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

We even 
celebrated a 

couple of 
birthdays ! 

  

Our very own motorcycle club made an appearance. 

 

Father Claudio Moser said Mass.   
 



ANGOLO della DONNA 

The September  trip will be  Saturday, 

September 29 leaving at 10:30 from the Club and 

returning shortly after 9 after a cruise on Lake 

Ontario with lunch, sightseeing visiting some 

characteristic and little known places of the city 

and dinner in an interesting restaurant.  Please 

check with Mariarosa Rizzi for any availability. 

The first meeting will be Tuesday, October 2 to 

draw up a general program for the coming year  

Do not forget that the Bazaar Sunday, 

December 2 and in this regard I thank those 

who have premonition to bring their articles 

intended for sale.  Hoping to see you soon, 

Lucia 

 

Reebok  Adidas Rockport 
Trentino Club Week 

September 28 to October 7 
Our vice president has secured a special 40% 

discount off new current merchandise at the 

Reebok Adidas Rockport TaylorMade corporate 

store at 8100 Highway 27 near the 407 and 27. 

This is the head office flagship store featuring 

all the new offerings with a 40% discount and is 

NOT open to the general public.  You can only 

shop there with the attached invitation for the 

limited time of the invitation.   You need to 

bring the enclosed invitation to gain entry.  We 

can visit this store for 10 days starting Friday 

September 28 and ending Sunday October 7.  

You can photocopy the enclosed invitation for  

your friends and family.   We know the address 

on the invitation is hard to read so here it is 

again  8100 Highway 27, Woodbridge, 

(905) 244-4400 

 

 

Memoriam 
Carlo Tanel, born in Spormaggiore March 30 

1932.  Passed away August 23 in Toronto. 

The club offers our deepest condolences to his 

wife Maria Grazia,  sons Lori and Ruggiero and 

to his brother Luigi and siusten in law Pierina  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cena de Val Gresta / Octoberfest 
October 27 

 
 

Based on the famous Restaurant Martinelli 
Ronzo-Chienis it the Gresta Valley, the organic 
 garden of Trentino 
 
Cabbage salad, polenta, sauerkraut, sausage and 
snails a la Trentina made by Ivo Finotti and 
Franco Calvello and friends 
 
Reservations   Ivo at (905) 477-5800 



  
 
 
 

 
In July the Tirolesi Trentini del Minnesota Club hosted the 20th 
ITTONA Convention. As you can see from our picture we had 14 
Toronto Trentini attend. The Minnesota Club did a great job 
with the accomodations, food and events. Not only did we get 
to say hello to individuals we have not seen in a while we got to 
explore and learn about a fellow communities history, Mount 
iron, Minnesota. There was displayed at the convention a beautiful 3D picture of the Province of Trento 
with small flags of the Trentini towns of those that were present at the convention. This was a great 
idea and we are going to use it also and have that same picture at our Toronto Club with the flags of the 
Trentino towns of the Toronto Trentini. We have taken over 70 pictures which you will be able to view 
on our web.  The next convention is in Ogden, Utah on July 17 – 20, 2014. They last had the convention 
in 1994. 

 
We had a strong representation of 14 people from our Toronto Club. 
 
 

There was 
representation 
from most of 
the 27 
American and 
5 Canadian 
clubs 
 

 
 
 
 
We also saw an innovative 
map of Trentino with tags 
for locations of members’ 
origins 
 
 


